
We need your input!

The Housing Department is applying for a grant
that would support San Jose’s efforts to support
the preservation of low-cost housing through
an acquisition and rehabilitation program.

Learn more about the application and share
your thoughts directly with staff.

Interpretation services will be available in
Spanish, Vietnamese, Mandarin, and
Cantonese.

PRO Housing
Grant Application
Public Hearing

October 18th
Wednesday

6:00pm-7:00pm

Register:

Register Here

Hosted on
Zoom

To request disability accommodation,
or interpretation in an additional
language, please contact Mindy Nguyen
at mindy.nguyen@sanjoseca.gov or
408-535-7605.

To learn more and view the application, visit:
bit.ly/prohousingnofosj

bit.ly/prohousingnofo


